
Glenwood Road
Columbia Drive&
Area  Redevelopment  Plan

In partnership with the 
Atlanta Regional Commission, 

the DeKalb County Department 
of Planning & Sustainability is 

conducting a planning process to 
identify capital investment and policy 

changes that can support a more 
livable, pedestrian friendly environment 
at the intersection of 
Glenwood Road and Columbia Drive. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 
the planning team will collect 
preliminary input online and hold a 

design workshop virtually via Zoom 
to sketch out options for this 

study area. 

NOVEMBER

18
WEDNESDAY Envisioning Opportunities

In this session, our team will cover broad topic areas to identify an overall 
vision for land use, placemaking, and mobility in the focus area.

Planning for Redevelopment
In this session, our team will work with attendees to start to pull elements 
of the overall vision established earlier in the day into a cohesive sketch 
identifying at least one redevelopment alternative.

Register here: http://bit.ly/GlenwoodColumbia

12 - 1 PM

6 - 7:30 PM

or Scan Here!

STEP 2: REGISTER FOR THE DESIGN WORKSHOP!

STEP 1: Participate in our online map activity & survey!
Visit www.planningatpond.com/glenwood-columbia to provide 
input prior to the design workshop. This site will be open from 
November 11th - 25th!


